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CIB W099 - Safety and Health in Construction
New Joint Commission Coordinator

In April 2019 the CIB Programme Committee
appointed Dr. Fred Sherratt as new Joint Coordinator
of the Working Commission W099 - Safety and Health
in Construction. She will be the Joint Coordinator
together with Prof. Billy Hare. Michael Behm will be
leaving the Commission as Coordinator after almost 8
years.

Contact details

Dr. Fred Sarah Sherratt MCIOB
C.BuildE MCABE AMICE FHEA

fred.sherratt@anglia.ac.uk

Short CV

Dr. Fred Sherratt began her career in construction
quite by chance through a temporary placement, and
was inspired to work her way up from site secretary to
construction section manager in just over four years.
She was sponsored by her company to undertake a
part time PhD in construction site safety, and
eventually moved into academia full time.

She has continued to research construction health,
safety and wellbeing and presented her work on an
international stage, and undertaken collaborations with
many other institutions both nationally and globally.

She is an active member of the CIOB, and helped to
establish the Novus Centre in the North West and is
now a member of the Chelmsford Hub. She is course
leader for Construction Management BSc (Hons) at
Anglia Ruskin University, and through the combination
of her professional and academic practice she is proud
to say that she now helps to develop the industry
professionals of the future.
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Information
More information on CIB Commission W099 -Safety
and Health in Construction can be found here.
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